
 

May 29, 2024 

The Benton County Board of Supervisors met in regular session with Supervisors Primmer, Bierschenk and Seeman present. 
Supervisor Primmer called the meeting to order at 11:15 a.m. at the Benton County Service Center.  Members of the public are 
invited to join in during open session or watch the livestream at https://www.youtube.com/bentoncountyiowa.  Summarized 
Resolutions will be available in the Auditor’s office and at:  www.bentoncountyia.gov 
 
Seeman moved/Bierschenk seconded: To approve the agenda. All members voting aye thereon.  Motion carried. 
The supervisors held a meeting open to the public and to all members of other counties’ boards and commissions. The purpose of 
the meeting was to receive training from Erika Eckley, Executive Director of the Iowa Public Information Board (IPIB). This meeting 
was a requirement referring back to the IPIB Resolution agreed to by board action on April 16, 2024. This training provided was on 
Iowa Code Chapters 21 and 22 in an open meeting. There was time for questions along with feedback throughout the training. 
Eckley also went over what is considered open records and how to handle requests.  
Seeman moved/Bierschenk seconded: To Adjourn at 12:48 p.m. Primmer, Seeman and Bierschenk voting aye. Motion carried.  
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